
   

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

FRIDAY, February 11, 2022 
 

 
 
 

 FASHION SHOW – Attention Seniors! It’s time to sign up for the annual Babylon Community 
Scholarship Fund (BCSF) Fashion Show which will take place on the evening of Tuesday, May 
3rd. ALL SENIORS are welcome to participate! You will model attire from local stores ranging 
from formal prom attire to everyday outfits, to sports apparel! It’s a fun event and a time to be 
together with your class to celebrate all your achievements. Sign-up is open! See Ms. Brush in 
Room 109 to sign up. Spread the word to all seniors! Try to stop by ASAP if interested.  

 
 Junior Deb Tickets are being sold next week during lunch periods in the Cafeteria and West 

Gym. Tickets are $65 cash or check written out to BHS. Those buying tickets need to bring a 
signed consent form. Any questions please see Mr. Venezia in Room 138.  

 
 Applications for BHS Presents are due TODAY – Friday 2/11. This will help us to decide if the 

show will go on! Please turn applications in ASAP to Mrs. Carey in Room 241 or Mrs. Fama in 
Room 140. 

 
 Attention Grades 7-11!  Be sure to check your school email!  All appointments to schedule 

your next year course selections are sent to your school email.  Check and see when your 
appointment is scheduled! 

 
 The ASL Club is selling “I Love You Lollipops” during all lunch periods this week! Each 

lollipop will cost $1.00 and will be delivered on Valentine’s Day! Send a friend a lollipop to say, 
“Happy Valentine’s Day!” 

 
 Library News… Remember when Forrest Gump said: “Mama always said life is like a box of 

chocolates. You never know what you’re gonna get.”  This age-old wisdom can be said about 
our “blind date with a book: display! Take a chance on a wrapped library book, it could be the 
best surprise of your life! Remember to turn in your “Rate Your Date” slip to be entered into the 
surprise raffle! 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


